

file

March 15, 1993

Dr. Willie B. Bryan, Vice Provost Educational Services and Registrar University of Oklahoma Health Sciences Center POB 26901 Oklahoma City, OK 73190

Dear Dr. Bryan:

Two years ago I received a nice recruitment letter from Dodie Sharp dated February 6, 1991. Today I am responding to your letter dated February 23, 1993 informing me I have 20 days to submit a written statement outlining my grievance. Your letter first went to my old campus address. As a result, I received your letter on March 1, 1993. Please make a note of my permanent home address written below.

Enclosed you will find my written grievance. I can only hope that it is investigated in the true spirit of the Affirmative Action and Social Justice Policy that I have read about. As a 22 year old student on financial aid, I feel small and powerless against a large educational institution that has at its disposal legal counsel from the onset. With hopes of justice prevailing, I respectfully submit the enclosed written grievance.

Sincerely,

Warren Glen Tyon 4604 Creek Court

Oklahoma City, OK 73135

Oglala Sioux, Cherokee, Choctaw Indian Radiologic Technology Student, Aug. 1991- Dec. 1992 University of Oklahoma Health Sciences Center

enc: written grievance

cc: personal file